
January 30, 2019

James D.Fielder, Jr., PhD 
Secretary 
Maryland Higher Education Commission 
6 N. Liberty Street, 10th Floor 
Baltimore, MD 21201 

Dear Dr. Fielder: 

On behalf of Provost Sunil Kumar, Dean Vali Nasr and our School of Advanced International 
Studies, I write to request your review and endorsement of the enclosed proposal. The School of 
Advanced Studies proposes a new Doctor of International Affairs. 

The proposed program builds upon the existing Master of Arts (MA) and Master of International 
Public Policy (MIPP) to offer students an opportunity to pursue an advanced research degree tailored 
for experienced practitioners. Initial cohorts of approximately 10 students will largely be drawn from 
the military and intelligence community, where there is a demonstrated interest in and need for this 
type of program. However, the DIA will also be open to prospective students with backgrounds in any 
of the existing areas of concentration that SAIS offers.

The proposed program is consistent with the Johns Hopkins mission and the State of Maryland’s Plan 
for Postsecondary Education. The proposal  is fully endorsed by The Johns Hopkins University. 

A business check for the review of this proposal has been sent to the Commission. Should you have any 
questions or need further information, please do not hesitate to contact Natalie Lopez at (410) 516- 6430 
or alo@jhu.edu. Thank you for your continuing support of Johns Hopkins. 

Sincerely, 

Janet Simon Schreck, PhD 
Associate Vice Provost for Education 

cc: Dr. Sunil Kumar 

Enclosures 
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Ms. Natalie Lopez
















































